
Thank You For Your Support of  
Symphony’s Dream Room Makeover… 

 
Designed & Built By A Small Team Made Up Of  

Our Wonderful Rooms of Hope Family! 
 

 
 
 



A Note From Symphony’s Big Sister, Melody… 
 

     
 

 

We wanted to say thanks to you and the crew for making Symphony the room 

that she wants. She is really happy about her room and  

she's surprised how the room was done so quickly. 

 

We appreciate you doing this for Symphony! 

 

Thank You to everyone!!! 

 



Welcome To Symphony’s Dream Bedroom … 
 

 



Her Very Favorite Things Including Her Collection Of Plush Animals!   
 

We Take This Moment To Honor Jason, and His Memory, As He Referred Us To Displate When We Were Creating His Dream 
Bedroom Last Year.  The Collection Of Six Wall Hangings, Below, Are From A Company Called Displate.  We Would Have 

Never Known About Displate Without Jason’s Input.  Thank you, Jason…and Symphony Loves Her Anime Wall Art & Desk!   
 

 



Symphony Can’t Believe Her Eyes…A Room Made Just For Her!   
 

     
 

             



Symphony Also Loves Her New Dream Outdoor Space Too!!! 
 

 



 

Anne, Thank You  
For Being Symphony’s  

Wonderful Rooms of Hope Designer 
 

 

Our Team Wonderful Team… 
 

Shelley, Project Manager (Left) 
Jim, Core Volunteer (Right of Shelley) 
Anne, Project Designer (Right of Jim) 

Stan, Core Volunteer (Right of Anne) 

Lori, Project Supervisor (Right of Stan) 

Nancy, Van & Storage Prep (Below, Left) 

Terri, Website Manager (Below, Right) 
 

   
 

             



Thank You To Our Wonderful Rooms of Hope Board of Directors, 
For Without You, None Of This Would Be Possible… 

 
 

              
     Brook    Greg   Mike         Nancy T.      Nathan  Shelley          Stan, Jr. 

 

 
Also, Thank You To Our Amazing Donors… 

Who Give So Generously So That Annie Could Have Her Dream Spaces!    
 

 Anne Neckar Interiors 
 First Street Alehouse Beard 

Growers 2019 - 2021  

 Gala Guests & Pledgers  
2020 - 2021 

 Home Depot Foundation 

 Mancini’s Sleepworld 
 Pleasanton Waste 

 

You All Have Helped Symphony By Helping Us Create The Bedroom & Patio Of Her Dreams!!! 
 

Thank You To Our Referring Partner…Iliana & Kenia, of LPCH at Stanford, 
We Appreciate Your Trust & Referral!   

 

Again, On Behalf Of Symphony & Her Beautiful Family,  
We Thank You For Making Her Dream Room Makeover Possible! 

 
 

Creating Joy/     Sharing Love/     Giving Hope 



 
 
 

 
Thanks All! 


